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Enclosed is a proposed revision to Tariff 10.1 of Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc, d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-104).

This proposal changes Item 230 to reflect the increased disposal rate at the Lincoln
County and University Road Transfer Stations. If approved this change will increase
revenue approximately $2,500 or .3% on tariff revenue.

We also propose to add Graham Road Landfill rates to this tariff in order to offer this
disposal option to our customers. '

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respecitfully,
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‘John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer




